
 

 

 

 

Hi Ken,  

 

Thanks again for your time this morning -- agree it was easier to clarify over the phone! 

Following up on a few items here: 

 Re the proposed native grasses on the western side of the parcel, alongside Rt 176: 

From our landscape plan (on pg. 3): "Vegetative screening is planned on the west side 

using 4-6 ft native prairie grasses." To elaborate a bit here, assuming a typical tallgrass 

prairie native mix of grass and forbs, the heights would be 4-6’ of the overall vegetation 

during the growing season when it matures. Example species of these native tallgrasses 

would include Big Bluestem, Switchgrass, Indian Grass, Wild Bergamont, Ox-eye 

Sunflower, Stiff Goldenrod, and Canada Wild Rye. 

 Re measurement of the area we're using on parcel 03-23-200-017: We're proposing to 

use approximately .016 acres of this parcel. 

 Re subscriptions: all Poplar Grove residents and businesses should be eligible for a 

subscription, even those with aggregator agreements (something that's been raised to us 

previously). There may be an unusual situation here or there that we're not aware of, but 

by and large everyone who gets their energy (whether a residential customer, small 

business, municipal office, non-profit organization, etc.) from ComEd in the Village 

should be able to partake in a community solar subscription. Having said this, I don't 

know that any visual here will be useful as it would just be a map of the Village itself, but 

if it's helpful to have something please just let me know and we'll work to pull a visual 

exhibit together.  

Additionally, I can confirm our landowner will be in attendance on the 8th; thanks again for 

helping to clear that up! Could you confirm when notice for the July 8th meeting was sent out? 

And is it possible for me to have a copy for our records? 

 

Thanks very much! 

Abby 

 


